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Lunch and Learn for 8/5/2024   Watch the conversation with Cherayla Haynes of Frontier CTSI     The Lunch and Learn series returns with a conversation with Cherayla Haynes of Frontier  CTSI. This organization connects people or organizations doing research in the  community with potential sources of funding for their work. If you wonder whether you  qua lify, if you have ever sent out a questionnaire to gather information and then made a  decision from that information, you may qualify.     Watch the conversation here:  Lunch and Learn with Cherayla Haynes (youtube.com)     Leadership Brunch Series   KCK event is full, Manhattan and Topeka remain   The Leadership Brunch series, co - hosted with The Kansas Black Leadership Council and  The Community Voice Newspaper continue to be very popular. The next event scheduled  for Saturday, August 24 is full and registration is closed.   There are two remaining brunches:      September 21 in Manhattan      October 19 in Topeka   These brunches will fill and registration will close, so register early! Register  here:  KBLC Brunch | Kansas Black Leaders (kansasblc.org)   Primary Election Day is Tuesday, August 6!   Politicians pay attention to the people who pay attention to them!  Check your local county election office to see if there is a  primary election in your area.       Vote for new personalized plate design   Last year there was much upheaval about the standard license plate design.  Voting is open now to determine the next personalized plate design. Again, this  is for a personalized plate, not the standard plate that everyone receives.     The Kansas Department of Revenue invites you to participate in selecting  the next personalized license plate design for the State of Kansas.  


